
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 
14.06.18 

Reception lead Family 
Worship 
 

Friday 
15.06.18 

CAFOD ‘Share the 
journey’ walk around 
the walls  Y2-Y4 – All 
welcome to join us 

Friday 
22.06.18 

Transition Day – more 
information to follow 

Tuesday 
26.06.18 

Class 2 & 3 Sports Day 
1pm (Reserve =3 July) 

Thursday 
28.06.18 

Year 2 lead Family 
worship 

Friday 
29.06.18 

Own clothes day in 
return for raffle / 
tombola prize 

Monday 
2.7.18 

2:30pm current Nursery 
parents  meeting 
(whose child will start 
Reception in Sept)  

Wednesday 

4.7.18 
2:30pm Current Year 2 
parents meeting 

Thursday 
5.7.18 

2:30pm Current 
Reception parents 
meeting 
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                                    Our statement to live by this week is… 
                         I try to forgive people when 
                                        they hurt me. 
 

Congratulations to these children who completed the 
Half term reading challenge!!! 

 
First Communion 
Congratulations to Mhairi, Edvinas and Hubert who made their First 
Holy Communion on Sunday.  Thank you to the children who came to 
sing during the Mass you helped make the day really special for your 
friends. 
                        
Kielder 2018 
Our Y4’s have had a fantastic time at Kielder – they have been telling 
us all about the exciting new things they have tried such as; abseiling, 
bell-boating, bush craft and much much more!!!  We’re glad to have 
you all back safe and sound!  Thank you to Mrs Thorpe and Miss Prior 
for looking after everybody so amazingly…. 

                      
Good News! 
Congratulations to Mr & MrsTurnbull & Lyla!! 
Mrs Turnbull is expecting her second child in  
December – we wish them huge congratulations! 
 

On Thursday at 9:10am Reception will be leading our Family 
Worship – everyone is most welcome. 

 
‘Share the Journey’ – this Friday 

 
Please join us this Friday as Year 2, 3 & 4 walk around the walls as 
part of CAFOD’s campaign for primary schools across the country to 
walk a total of 24,900 miles (the distance around the whole world), to 
show we care about the millions of people forced to flee their homes.  
It would be great to have as many parents / grandparents to join us on 
the walk as possible – please meet in the school hall at 9am for an 
introduction before we set off. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

 
Please like & share our page  

 
 

 

Bag2School 
Please collect clothing 
 etc. for our bag2school 
collection on 18th June! Bags 
can be brought in any time to 
the school office  
    (Any bags can be used)   
The more bags we have the more 
money we will raise for the school! 

 

 

 

 Fair 
Our Summer Fair will be on Friday 
6th July from 1:30pm see the back of 
this letter for how you can help us! 
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